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Date: 2023-Mar-05 

 

 
Adarsh Murugesan, President 
Sprouting Youth Foundation 
34079 Webfoot Loop 
Fremont, CA 94555 
USA 
 
 
Dear Adarsh, 
 
On behalf of The GIFT Foundation, I would like to thank the Sprouting Youth 
Foundation for the recent contribution of $9705 towards GIFT Scholarships 
Program.  The contribution will help support deserving students with scholarships at 
AGN School. 
 
GIFT Scholarships program has awarded over 2,600 merit and financial-aid 
scholarships since its inception in1998. Contributions like yours support us to continue 
and strengthen our efforts to offer quality education to underprivileged rural students in 
India.  Thanks, again. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ayee Goundan, Chairman 
 
 
 


